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Bryan Falk 

Falk Architects Inc. 

602 SW 6th Ave. #1, Topeka KS 66603 

Annie Driver, AICP 

City of Topeka Planner 

620 SE Madison, Topeka KS, 3rd Floor 

Annie, 

At 6:30 pm on July 27th 2020 we held a Neighborhood Information Meeting via Googe Meet-Up 

for Case #PUD19/03A.  An invitation to the meeting was mailed to all businesses and residences 

that were within 500’ of the project and neighborhood association representatives within ½ 

mile.  A City Planning provided sign was placed on the property to notify neighbors of the 

process. 

Attending the meeting were the following individuals:  Annie Driver, Mike Hall, Brent Trout, 

Jake King, Brandon Best, Bryan Falk, and Gary Nantz.   

Annie Driver and Bryan Falk summarized the changes to the PUD that were being proposed for 

approval. 

Bryan Falk summarized the proposed project. 

Gary Nantz was the only person that was not representing the project or the City to attend the 

meeting.  Gary lives at 5979 SW 30th Terrace.  Gary expressed a concern about the loudness of 

the adjacent car wash property that was recently built.  Gary also asked if a traffic impact study 

was being required as part of this project. 

Planning stated they would review whether a traffic impact study would be required. 

No other questions or concerns were mentioned so the meeting was adjourned at 

approximately 6:55 pm. 

 

Thank you, 

Bryan Falk 

Architect/Project Manager 

Falk Architects Inc. 


